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Summer is here and travel is increasing. 
Vaccinate patients to keep everyone safe! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Measles is still increasing in California, especially 
due to travel. Follow these tips to keep patients 
protected this summer: 

 
• Always check patient vaccine records and recommend any 

overdue vaccines. If no record of measles vaccine exists in a 
patient’s record or their CA Digital Vaccine Record 
(DVR) make sure to strongly recommend measles 
vaccination before travel.  

• Ask parents about travel plans with their family when 
patients come in for visits. 

• Share travel immunization resources with families: 

o 11 California counties have confirmed cases. See the 
CDPH Measles Disease Page for more information on 
measles activity in the state. 

o Use tools from the Measles Toolkit to promote measles 
vaccination to patients. 

Thank you for all you do to protect your patients against vaccine 
preventable diseases! 

  

https://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov/
https://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov/
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/measles.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/measles.aspx
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California Department of Public Health, Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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